Committee Meeting

11/4/20

Present

- Karen Anderson-Scott
- Franklyn Baker
- Chijioke Akamigbo
- Brenda Gruss
- Talley Kovacs
- Aleithea Warmack
- Roberta Gill
- Shelly Mintz
- Joan Bellistri
- Jay Hutchins
- Tamar Sarnoff
- Emily Angel
- Upcoming Forums
 - Spanish Unemployment on 11/18 @4pm
 - Sabrina Ware
 - Just need a moderator
 - Set up through legal aid new platform
 - Should all be squared away
- Print Materials
 - LHP Manual
 - Currently being translated into Spanish
 - English is good to go
 - Requests for people to look at related town hall
 - May be posted on AG's website
 - Reena wanted to run by PREC
 - Some discussion last time about hard copies to libraries
 - There is apparently some funding now but it is unclear how much that is
 - Fritz from AG put together doc explaining roles of all the task force committees
 - Descriptions of committees
 - Has been looked over
 - Might be making a resource page or under each committee subpage
 - Redundancy may be better than exclusivity for search purposes
 - No harm

- Only need to make sure things are consistently updated
- Could just have link redundancy pointing to resource page
- PDF's are indexed and searchable through Google
 - So no major concern about having PDF versions posted
- Why not use the one-pager from a while ago
 - Some committees struck language to keep it to actually one page
 - Understanding that it was at some point supposed to be cleared by PREC
- No harm in having liaisons taking it back to committees to look over
- This and the one-pager could potentially be merged
- SANE Survey
 - o 1800 new responses
 - Very limited Spanish language responses
 - Custody cases up, divorce down
 - Reported quality of remote hearings was diminished
 - Only 78% felt adult protective services was well functioning
 - Drop in reporting to both adult protective services and child protective services
 - There are some hard copies thanks to AG
 - Email Shelly if looking for hard copy
 - Have extended the deadline to 11/16
 - Can't go further to get a report
- PREC and Task Force
 - PREC
 - Single point of entry
 - Working with United Way and self-help centers to figure out how to move that conversation forward
 - In support committees without resource manuals consider
 - What might some expected costs be for printed materials, etc.
 - Task Force
 - Last meeting will be next week
 - Looking to have final report by December
 - Official launch in beginning of January before beginning of leg session
 - Our How do we continue to coordinate with each other?
 - May be good to develop a document of people that are "champions" or certain subject areas

- If the one pager was approved please send to fritz and raquel to post on website
 - Will send the newer document to Reena after going through review process
- Questions, Comments, Suggestions
 - Have tried to pose to broader task force if it is really necessary for PACE to provide a list of recommendations